
 

 

15th January 2016 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Reception Mad Science Workshop 
Tuesday 9th February 2016 

 
As part of our exciting Eureka topic, we have arranged for the children to take part in a Mad Science 
workshop on Tuesday 9th February. The Mad Science company will be coming into school to launch our 
exciting day and will be completing a workshop with each class. The children can come in dressed as 
scientists, as we will be have lots of fun at our Science School! 
 
A contribution of £6.70 to help cover the costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions, the visit may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and payment to the school 
office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by 
the 5th of February.  Alternatively, payment can be made via SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible for 
Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Reception Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reception Mad Science Workshop - Tuesday 9th February 2016 
 
Name: _________________________________________________________ Class: ______________ 

 
[  ]  I enclose a contribution of £___________ 
 
[  ]  My child is eligible for Pupil Premium. 

 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _________________________________________ Date: ______________ 


